
From: jakir ahmed  
Sent: 07 May 2023 21:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Camden Council Planning, 
  
Having seen the plans for repairing and bringing back to life some of the old 
buildings in Camden Market.  I am in support of this so that local people can 
learn about their area and the positive changes. 
  
School children would also be able to use the free exhibition space as part of 
their class work. 
 
 
jakir ahmed 
flat 2 goldthrope camden street  
london nw1 0hh 
 


